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TUITION REIMBURSEMENT UPDaTE

Tuition Reimbursement has been figured and submitted to
the Treasurer’s office for approval. This year, 134 TAWLS
members submitted 753 semester hours of credit for
reimbursement. Per our Master Agreement, reimbursement
checks will be issued by October 31st.
Unfortunately, | am unable to give specific reimbursement
amounts until I've received approval from central office, |
hope to share that information with membkers soon.
Thonks, Tammy Conlan
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TAWLS TAILGATE PARTY!

Join us for the 2nd Annual
TAWLS Fomily Tailgate Party!

Friday, October 27th
5:30-7:00p.m.
Catering by Sidelines

Click here for more info
ond to RSVP

TUITion reimaursement representdrive
POSITION avadiLaBLE

goU are good at math and comfortable with spreadsheets you
may be interested in the reimbursement rep position.
Responsibilities include communication with members, review and
collection of forms, receipts and transcripts, answering questions,
final calculations and forwarding all paperwork and reimbursement
amounts to the Treasurer’s Office. The bulk of the work is done
during late August and early September, the pay is $600 per yeor. |
will train and walk the new representative through the jobk the first
year. If you areinterested in the position please contact Chris
Hodnicki. If you have questions about the position please contact
Tommu Conlan

"Teaching seems to require
the sort of skills one would
need to pilot a bus full of live
chickens backwards, with no
brakes, down a rocky road
through the Andes while
providing colorful and
informative commentary on
the scenery.”

Teachers’ Association of Washington Local Schools
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MOVING FORWARD FOR WASHINGTON LOCAL SCHOOLS

PAID FOR BY THE TAWLS PAC, MATTHEW DURHAM TREASURER, 5700 WHITMER DR, TOLEDO, OHIO 43613

CANDY BUDD AMAZING RACE \
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It's the 5th year for this incredible
event! Proceeds benefit the WLS
scholarship fund. The race is
Saturday, Oct. 21st, start getting
your team together! You can find the
flyer and more info here.

If you shared your home email address with TAWLS, you should have received two
emails in the past two weeks. If you have not yet shared your email or if you have
not received emails from We R TAWLS @ gmail.com please contact

Tammy Conlan to get added to the list.



http://tawls.ohea.us/files/2017/09/Amazing-Race-Flyer-2017.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOfYEpUlZORr3b7kOzBJfQyb9BjM4Z5Zo6g3thYmVT5d-QrA/viewform?usp=sf_link

